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Hi Lorraine, 

Further to our recent discussion, I attach for your information a plan of the development. I have 
marked the location of the offending car parking spaces. I had presumed that, when we spoke, the 
carpark in discussion was ours and that the resident objected to its use at night time. However, as 
you’ll see from the plan, the spaces are adjacent to the road and are public. As such, they can be 
used by anyone, at any time and whether we’re there or not. 

I appreciate that you are trying to contact the resident and it might help, if you don’t mind , if you 
mention the above.  

Kind regards 

Richard 

Richard Arnot 
Partner | Licensing & Regulatory Unit 

Direct:    +44 (0) 191 204 4342  

Newcastle | Leeds | Manchester 
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